
State of Tennessee
Health Facilities Commission
Andrew Jackson, 9th Floor, 502 Deaderick Street, Nashville, TN  37243
www.tn.gov/hsda          Phone: 615-741-2364         Fax: 615-741-9884

June 26, 2023 

Travis Dingus 
Chief Executive Officer
Johnson City Eye Surgery Center, LLC
110 Med Tech Parkway, Suite 2 
Johnson City, TN 37604

RE: Relocation Exemption Application – Johnson City Eye Surgery Center, LLC- RE2305-
002 

Dear Mr. Dingus, 

On June 23, 2023, the Tennessee Health Facilities Commission reviewed your relocation 
exemption application per T.C.A. 68-11-1607.  The application proposed the following: 

The relocation of Johnson City Eye Surgery Center, LLC from its current location at 110 
Med Tech Parkway, Suite 2, Johnson City (Washington County), TN 37604, to an 
unaddressed site located on 18 acres at the end of Hopewell Drive off the 700 block of 
Med Tech Parkway, otherwise known as Washington County Tax Parcel ID No.: Map 
45, parcel 51.00, Johnson City (Washington County), TN 37604. 

The relocation exemption application for the above referenced project has been approved. 

If you have questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact this office.     

Sincerely,

Logan Grant
Executive Director

cc:   Ann Rutherford Reed, HFC Deputy Director, Licensure and Regulation
File


